
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HB2560, Equitable Access to Civic Engagement. As a person who, 
for the past decade, has been dependent on supplemental oxygen due to damage my lungs suffered having grown up in a 
household of two smokers, my ability to move about in the world unfettered was drastically curtailed. Since working remotely during 
the COVID-19 pandemic, I've once again been able to be a full participant in meetings and social activities. While I do not celebrate 
the reason for this access, I am most assuredly grateful to once again lift my voice and fully participate.

To those ends, I fully support the passage of HB2560. 

Kind regards, B Hunter
hunterb@reed.edu


